
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SHJO	Social	Distancing	Membership	Reunion	
 

You	are	invited	to	a	celebration	and	“virtual	get	together”	of	what	was	to	be	our	
last	Spring	2020	rehearsal	of	the	South	Hills	Junior	Orchestra	on	May	16	at	11	a.m.	
The	directors	will	be	using	the	Zoom	app,	which	will	allow	all	members	of	our	SHJO	
family	the	chance	to	“re-connect”	with	each	other	using	their	computer,	tabloid,	or	
smartphone.	Parents	are	welcome	to	join	us,	and	we	really	hope	you	will!	
What	do	we	hope	to	accomplish?	Besides	just	checking	in	with	everybody,	we	will	
share	the	following:	

• SHJO.clips	awards	
• Merit	awards	
• Senior	awards	
• Virtual	summer	music	camps	
• One-on-one	folder	lessons	
• Music	theory	assistance	

• Virtual	performance	possibilities	
• Future	programming	of	music	
• Musician	“friends	for	the	future”	
• Tentative	dates	for	2020-2021	
• Other	ongoing	plans	
• Just	an	hour	to	“keep	in	touch!”	

Please	RSVP	to	pfox@shjo.org	by	Noon	on	Wednesday,	May	13,	2020.	Let	us	know	if	
you	are	coming	(indicate	“yes”	or	“no”	and	include	your	name)	and	tell	us	what	email	
to	send	the	link	and	your	entry	password	to	the	Zoom	meeting.	
I	hope	to	“see”	you	next	week!	Let’s	party!	
Sincerely,	
Paul	Fox	


